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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

November:  

19th:  2nd Grade Caldecott Club 
20th:  Thanksgiving Luncheon 
20th:  5th Grade Pies & Poetry 
24th-28th:  Thanksgiving Break 
 

       

Pre-K thru 3rd grade will be participating in our 
annual Christmas Program.  It will be held on 
Thursday, Dec. 11th at 7:00 pm the new gym.  
Students are asked to arrive no later than 6:45 
dressed in their “Sunday Best.” 

 

SHOW YOUR TROJAN SPIRIT AND ORDER YOUR 

ANDERSON TROJANS BASKETBALL SHIRT.  ADDITIONAL 

FORMS ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE.  SHIRTS ARE 

$15.  DEADLINE TO ORDER IS FRI., NOV. 21ST. 

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO 

BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF. 

2nd Grade Caldecott club will meet Wed., Nov. 
19th.  They will meet in the library while 
eating their lunch.  Bring your collages. 

Join your child at their designated lunch time 

and enjoy a delicious homemade Thanksgiving 

luncheon, Thurs, Nov. 20th         

Pre-K & K 11:00 

1st & 2nd 11:30 

3rd & 4th 11:50 

5th & 6th 12:10 

 Greetings,   

I hope this letter finds you doing well.  Anderson has just recently installed a new cafeteria student scanning 

program.  Once all the kinks are worked out, we anticipate everyone moving through the lunch line more 

efficiently and being accurately recorded.  With our big Thanksgiving lunch quickly approaching, we ask that 

you be patient with us as we use our new scanning system.  We are also moving in the direction of online 

pay for lunch and breakfast so be looking for information concerning this as well.  We are excited about all 

the new positive changes going on at Anderson.   

Have a great weekend. 

Mr. Banker 

5th Grade Pies & Poetry Thurs., Nov. 20th.  Students 

will be reciting poetry to parents and friends at 2:00 

in the cafeteria.  Pie will be served afterwards.   

 

 

FROM PVO:  CANNED FOOD DRIVE BEGINS FRI, NOV. 14 AND RUNS THROUGH THURS, NOV. 20.  PLEASE HAVE ALL 

NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS TURNED IN BY NEXT THURSDAY SO BASKETS CAN BE PUT TOGETHER AND DELIVERED. 

 

 


